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New Freemasons NZ Website 
 
After months of preparation, programming, and design, we have released the totally 
new Freemasons New Zealand web site! 
 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz 
 
Your numerous requests to have a web site that was both aesthetic and easily 
navigatable have been fulfilled. We have strived to present the information in an easy-
to-view (and find) format. All of the menus are across the top and contain everything 
needed for the public side of the site. 
 
The Member Area has also been redesigned to allow Members and Lodge 
Secretaries to find the data they need more simply and easily. 
 
Lodge Pages: Each Lodge page will have everything needed to give the visitor basic 
information on each Lodge. Please see the Lodge Awatea No. 258 page for a 
completed example: 
 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz/cms/gl/lodges/lodge-awatea/ 
 
Eventually all Lodge pages will have 1) a good photo, 2) correct meetings dates, 3) a 
proper address, and 4) a digital map. But, in order to do this we need your help in 
obtaining these items. 
 
This new web site is a work-in-progress and we hope to have all Lodge pages 
completely finished before the end of this year. 
 
There are still some Lodge pages that do not have any meeting dates or meeting 
place information... 
 
Please take the time and look at your own Lodge page. If there is any information that 
is incorrect or missing, please notify your Lodge Secretary or us directly at: 
editor@freemasons.co.nz 
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We thank all of those who participated in reviewing the design and for all of the great 
suggestions. We welcome your comments and feedback. 
 

 
New Generation Artist Warren Maxwell in Auckland 
 
If you are in Auckland this weekend -- look out for Warren Maxwell (New Generation 
Artist) and his band Little Bushman who are performing in a joint project with the 
Auckland Philharmonia Orchestra, Sunday, July 13 at 8pm in the Great Hall of the 
Auckland Town Hall. The band will perform songs from its two albums -- Onus of 
Sand and Pendulum -- with a full orchestra, scored by John Psathas (Laureate). 
 
http://www.aucklandphil.co.nz/ 

 
 

 

Missed the latest edition of 
New Zealand Freemason?  
 
Click here to request a copy 

Laurence Milton 
laurencem@freemasons.co.nz 

Grand Secretary  
Freemasons New Zealand  

+64 4 385 6622 

Freemasons NZ 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz 

The Freemasons Charity 
http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/  
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